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Hi Danielle
 
Thank you for the consultation request.  At this stage of the process, EES has no additional
comments.  Please note that EES will provide comments to the Planning and Assessment Group
in DPIE during the exhibition of the SSD. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Regards, Marnie
 
Marnie Stewart
Senior Project Officer – Planning 
Greater Sydney
 
Climate Change & Sustainability |Environment, Energy and Science
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
T 02 9995 6868 | E marnie.stewart@environment.nsw.gov.au 
Level 10, 4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy St, Parramatta NSW 2150 
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au

 

From: Danielle Blakely <dblakely@urbis.com.au> 
Sent: Monday, 10 August 2020 4:36 PM
To: Marnie Stewart <Marnie.Stewart@environment.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Charlotte Ryan <cryan@urbis.com.au>
Subject: SSD-10468 Woolworths Customer Fulfillment Centre Marrickville
 
 
Hi Marie,

I have just left you with a voicemail message.
 
Urbis are working with Woolworths to prepare a SSD Application to DPIE for a new Woolworths
Customer Fulfilment Centre at Marrickville.
 
As part of the SEARs issued by DPIE it requests that we consult with the Environment, Energy and
Science Group. I am reaching out to seek understanding of the scope of the EES Groups interest in
the proposal and see if we can co-ordinate a meeting with you next week either the afternoon of
Monday 17th August or morning of Wednesday 19th August.
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To provide you with some background of the application and inform your response I have attached
the SEARs Scoping Report which provides an outline of the project, as well as the SEARs issued by
DPIE which include the requirement to consult with the EES Group.
 
I look forward to hearing from you and co-ordinating a time for our meeting.
 
Kind Regards

DANIELLE BLAKELY
ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR
D +61 2 8233 9940
T +61 2 8233 9900
E dblakely@urbis.com.au
(Mon, Tues, Wed)

 
Urbis Website

 
 

 
ANGEL PLACE, LEVEL 8, 123 PITT STREET 
SYDNEY, NSW 2000, AUSTRALIA

 
Our highest priority is the health and wellbeing of our
people, clients and community. Click here to read
Urbis’ response to COVID-19.
 
This email and any files transmitted are for the intended recipient's use only. It
contains information which may be confidential and/or protected by copyright. Any
personal information in this email must be handled in accordance with the Privacy
Act 1988 (Cth). If you have received this email by mistake, please notify the sender
and permanently delete the email. Any confidentiality or copyright is not waived or
lost because this email has been sent to you by mistake.

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------------------------------------------------
This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or
privileged information. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it
immediately.
Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except where the
sender expressly and with authority states them to be the views of the NSW Office of
Environment and Heritage.
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